
 
 

 
Room 2.  

 
Hi everyone 
 
Welcome back to another exciting term. I hope you 
all had enjoyable holidays and made the most of the 
good weather. 
 
We have started this year with 17 students in Room 2. A big welcome to Sadie 
and Jayden. 
 
Due to a drop in our roll numbers I will be teaching Mon.-Wednesday mornings 
only this term. Evan will teach Mon/ Tues afternoons and from Wednesday 
afternoon through to Friday. 
 
This term we will be a busy one. We have lots of exciting things planned.  
We are trialling letting the children use blue pens for their work. They will still use 
pencil for Maths. We found a lot of time being wasted sharpening pencils so we 
will see how it goes. 
 
We plan to make better use of our Ipads and tablets this term. We are looking at 
downloading more apps for the tablets and the Ipads which means won’t be  so 
reliant on the internet. We are happy if students bring their own devices to school 
as long as they follow the rules for their use. 
 
We are hoping to continue our Discovery Programme which was so successful at 
the end of last year. Our focus will be on the children learning how to take turns 
and share. 
 
 Library will still be on Wednesday afternoons and Assembly on Thursdays. 
 
  
We start the day with a Fitness session and for P.E we will be covering small ball 
skills/ cricket skills as well as swimming as much as we can. 
 
Well that’s about it … I’m looking forward to a great term. 
 Remember if you have any questions or queries don’t hesitate to get in touch 
with me. 
 
Kind regards 
Jo McLeod 
 
 



 
 

 


